
 

CITY OF PALO ALTO OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
 
  

August 17, 2015 

 

The Honorable City Council 
Palo Alto, California 

Designation of Voting Delegates and Alternates for the League of 
California Cities Annual 2015 Conference 

The City Council should designate Council Member Pat Burt, Council Member 

Tom DuBois, or Council Member Cory Wolbach as a voting delegate, and up to 

two as alternate delegates, for the 2013 League of California Cities Annual  

Conference.  

BACKGROUND:  

The League’s 2015 Annual Conference is scheduled for September 30-October 2, 

2015 in San Jose. An important part of the Annual Conference is the Annual 

Business Meeting scheduled for noon on Friday, October 2, at the San Jose 

Convention Center.  At this meeting, the League membership considers and takes 

action on resolutions that establish League policy. The resolutions will be 

agendized for Council consideration prior to the conference. 

In order to vote at the Annual Business Meeting, the City Council must delegate 

a voting delegate and could appoint up to two alternate voting delegates.  

Attached please find correspondence received from the League of California 

Cities.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Attachment A: League of Cities Voting Delegate (PDF) 

 

Department Head: Beth Minor, City Clerk
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